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LMC receives donation
from Michigan Gas Utilities

BENTON TOWNSHIP
— Lake Michigan College
recently received a $10,500
donation for its Campaign
for Tomorrow from Michi-
gan Gas Utilities with sup-
port from the Wisconsin
Public Service Foundation.

The Campaign for To-
morrow is LMC’s $7.5 mil-
lion initiative to construct
the college’s new Hanson
Technology Center, the
Great Lakes Wine Insti-
tute, a Student Success
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Center and other projects.

The check was presented
to the LMC Foundation
Board of Directors by
Michigan Gas Customer
Relations Manager Gregg
Griffin and Manager of
External  Affairs  Nick
Krzeminski.

“We believe in commu-
nity,” Krzeminski said.
“It’s that simple. The Wis-
consin  Public  Service
Foundation, which sup-
ports Michigan Gas Utili-

ties, knows that this gift to
Lake Michigan College
will support lifelong learn-
ing and education. It will
pay dividends to our com-
munities and their econo-
mies.”

Michigan Gas and Wis-
consin Public Service award
grants to nonprofit organi-
zations within their operat-
ing area that are judged ef-
fective by the community
and value cooperation and
volunteerism, while in-

creasing public awareness
of important issues.

The Lake Michigan Col-
lege Campaign for Tomor-
row supports an educated,
vibrant and adaptive com-
munity by preparing the
regional workforce for
emerging careers, cultivat-
ing an environment for stu-
dent success, and fostering
community engagement.

For more information,
visit lakemichigancollege.
edu/tomorrow.
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